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To Whom It May Concern,  
 
 

The Mount Clare Community Council has met with Mr. Andy Charles and reviewed his 

plans for development in our neighborhood. This letter is to express our full support of 

the zone change to develop a duplex located at 223 S. Stricker St. 21223.  We are eager 

to welcome Mr. Charles and his family to our community as neighbors and excited about 

the intended use of the site. Thus, we would love to have their zone change request 

approved. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at (410) 908-4888. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Kintira Barbour, President 

Mount Clare Community Council 

 


